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Statement in Response to All-new 2011 Jeep® Grand Cherokee Nomination for "North

American Truck of the Year"

December 15, 2010,  Auburn Hills, Mich. -

The following statement can be attributed to Mike Manley, President and CEO, Jeep® Brand, Chrysler Group LLC:

"We are delighted that the all-new Jeep Grand Cherokee has been named a 2011 North American Truck of the Year

finalist. Consumers are clearly noticing the unique blend of on-road driving dynamics, capability, efficiency and

craftsmanship that our premium Jeep icon delivers. We're pleased this respected, opinion-leading group of journalists

recognizes the Jeep Grand Cherokee's attributes as well."
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


